Parkman Township Zoning Commission

August 24, 2010 Meeting

Zoning Commission Members Present:  Carlos Nieves, Len Hall, James Vaughan, Renee Patry, Scott Villers, Mike Massey and Debbie Wilson
Not Present:

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Carlos Nieves.  
A motion was made by Mrs. Wilson and seconded by Mr. Nieves to approve the minutes of the July 27, 2010 meeting as amended.  Motion passed unanimously.
Mr. Nieves stated he received another e-mail from Mr. Celebrese stating there is another township taking up the wood burner issue.  Mr. Massey stated he has received a copy of Bath Township’s regulations regarding wood burners.  It is pretty generic.  A copy was made for all commission members.
The committee next discussed COS map issues.  Get a list of the townships that have COS from the Planning Commission.  The commission tentatively has figured there are four properties that would qualify for COS at this time.  There was discussion about the Leslein property on 528, as it butts up against the park district.  Mrs. Wilson stated we need to decide minimum acreage, do we want to make this density neutral, are we going to specify individual properties that may be included,  how much do we want to regulate where open spaces can be used.  
Regarding the lot consolidation, the commission will review the documentation and we will discuss next month.
The committee will next meet on Tuesday, September 28, 2010 at 7:00 PM.  The agenda for the meeting includes:
 
● COS map discussion
● Wood burner – review letter
● Lot split changes from county
Mr. Villers made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:45 PM.   Mr. Hall seconded the motion.  All were in favor.  
Respectfully Submitted,

Connie M. Hasman
Parkman Township Zoning Commission Secretary
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